
 

Fastjet increases flights between Harare and Victoria
Falls

Fastjet will increase its flights between Harare and Victoria Falls with two additional flights from 2 July 2018. The additional
flights will see the airline now serve the route with twice-daily frequency, six days a week, with the only exception on
Saturdays where the schedule remains unchanged with one flight between the cities.

Fastjet also released its on-time performance results for May 2018 and has achieved a 90% network aggregate.
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